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N O T I C E

(Monday, May 2, 2011 – Meeting for informal consultations 

on the draft resolutions for the OAS General Assembly)

The Permanent Council Secretariat presents its compliments to all the permanent missions of the member states to the OAS and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP), Ambassador Hugo de Zela, Permanent Representative of Peru to the OAS, has the honor to invite all delegations to participate in a meeting for informal consultations on the draft resolutions for the OAS General Assembly. The meeting will take place on Monday, May 2, 2011, starting at 1:00 p.m. in the San Martín Room.
The informal consultation meeting will start with the draft resolutions presented by the Chair of the CAJP and will be coordinated by Minister Javier Prado of the Permanent Mission of Peru to the OAS. The list of draft resolutions to be considered is as follows:

1. Observations and Recommendations on the Annual Report of the Inter-American Court of Human Rights (Presented by the Chair of the CAJP) CP/CAJP-2950/11

2. Inter-American Program for the Development of International Law (Presented by the Chair of the CAJP) CP/CAJP-2963/11

3. Protocol of San Salvador: Presentation of Progress Indicators for Measuring Rights under the Protocol of San Salvador (Presented by the Chair of the CAJP) CP/CAJP-2971/11

4. Observations and Recommendations on the Annual Report of the Inter-American Juridical Committee (Presented by the Chair of the CAJP) CP/CAJP-2979/11

Informal consultations on the draft resolution “Human Rights and Older Persons” (CP/CAJP-2953/11 corr.3), will also take place in the San Martín Room, starting at 3:00 p.m.  They will be coordinated by Counselor Ana Marcela Pastorino of the Permanent Mission of Argentina to the Organization, who kindly asks the delegations to send in their comments, by midday on Monday May 2, to argentina@oas.org.
We request that you kindly confirm your participation at aaristizabal@oas.org, so that coffee break services may be coordinated, courtesy of the Permanent Council Secretariat.
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